Volunteering is a great way to meet neighbors, give back, and have fun!
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The 2017 Annual Homeowners' Meeting

We had a great turnout and some lively discussions. Please join us for future board
meetings to stay informed and help your elected representatives do their best for our
neighborhood.

Special thanks to everyone who ran for the three open board seats, who volunteered to
sign in members, collect votes, and tally the results. It's a great reflection on the spirit
of our neighborhood when so many volunteer their time to manage the business of the
Homeowners Association.

Votes were held on three topics. The first was to elect three new members to our seven
seat HOA board. Please welcome Marty Elzingre, Mark Guthrie, and Janine

Smith! All three are new to our neighborhood and we look forward to their fresh energy
and perspectives. The second was the ratification/rejection of the 2017 and 2018 HOA
budgets (ratified per state law), and third was to waive a certified external audit
(waived).

As the new board gets settled, we will announce new officers and future board meeting
dates. We will also publish a draft of the board meeting notes for comments and review
prior to their entry into the record during the next scheduled board meeting.

For more information about the meeting,
including handouts and presentations, click here or the button below.

Submit your request to become a Committee Member to
board@lacamasshoresHOA.org. For more information, click here.

The 2017 Annual Homeowners Meeting
Summary and Presentations

The Results of the Inaugural Homeowners' Survey are in!

Please check the Annual Meeting page for the results!

View Committee Information HERE
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April Board Meetings

The Board will have a Working Meeting
Monday, April 3rd at 7pm, location TBD to
plan and organize.

The next regular Board Meeting will be held
Monday, April 24th at 7pm, location

TBD. The Board encourages

all Homeowners to attend.

For meeting minutes and agendas - click here - to be updated soon.
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